
Learn About Simple Japanese and Talk with International Guests 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The International & Intercultural Affairs Division holds “Simple Japanese Lessons”, 

teaching native Japanese speakers the benefits of using “Simple Japanese” to 

communicate more effectively with non-native Japanese speakers. After learning the 

basics, students then have a chance to chat with special guests (international 

residents of Shizuoka City). 

 

When Where 

Sat 3 August, 10:00-12:00 Miho Shirube 

Sat 17 August, 10:00-12:00 Toro Museum 

Sat 31 August, 9:30-11:30 Shizuoka City Museum of History 

 
Capacity: 30 people (junior high school age or older) 

Cost: Free 

Applications: Apply to the International & Intercultural Affairs Division online or by 

phone from Wed 10 July (first come first served).  

https://logoform.jp/form/79j2/590069      푲푳푴푵푶054-221-1301 
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International and Intercultural Affairs Division 
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